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Management Meeting Minutes – 24th September, 2014 

 

 

Item Details 

Meeting commenced 7.30 PM (on-line videoconference) 

Meeting completed  

Attendees Ashley Waardenberg (Chair), Don Ingram, Richard Losper, John Martin, Jill Samson 
 

Apologies  

Minute Taker Secretary 
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Ashley addressed the meeting stating this meeting was to discuss recent members conduct (of the State Karting 
Council) and how to deal with it. 
 
Conduct of members, in particular John McCleverty, was discussed. 
 
It was felt that the same messages of acceptable conduct had been sent over and over and was being ignored. The 
negative impact was not taken seriously.  
 
A unanimous decision was made by the Executive to raise concerns against John McCleverty’s behaviour to the 
Board of Karting Australia immediately. If other members continued with unacceptable conduct, it would also be 
lodged to Karting Australia. 
 
Ashley was tasked with lodging the concerns with Karting Australia on behalf of the Executive. 
 

 
Meeting Closed at 8.30pm  

 
 

Signed: 

 
John Martin 
Karting Queensland 
State Secretary 


